
Greetings from 

Colorado! 



Half way through the summer already!  We’ve greatly enjoyed our 

classes so far.  We are receiving excellent teaching from some of the 

best professors in the country.  The spiritual and intellectual develop-

ment that we are experiencing will pay huge dividends as we pursue 

saturating our campus with the gospel in the fall. 

Please pray with us for the upcoming school year at Ball State. 

August 19th—Pray for the freshman class as they will arrive on 

campus wide-eyed looking to plug in.  Pray that the Lord would 

lead our staff and student leaders to those hungry for the gospel. 

August 26th—Pray for our first CRU large group gathering.  In the 

past we have packed out the 700 seat auditorium.  Pray that upper-

classmen would invite freshmen and new students to check out 

CRU and pray that many would place their faith in Christ this night.   

August 31 – September 2—Pray for the first week of small groups 

(called Access Groups).  Pray that freshmen and new students 

would check out small groups.  Pray that our Access Group leaders 
would minister out of a full heart and that they would have boldness 

to invite people to their groups. 

October 10-12—Pray for our Fall Retreat.  Pray for over 300     

students to come.  Pray that new students would connect with the 

heart of our ministry, which is to declare and demonstrate the love 

of God in the gospel of Jesus to our campus and the world.    

Thank you for praying 

and partnering with us! 


